## **Graduation Initiative**

## November 2012

Campus: Channel Islands

Team Leader: Provost Dawn Neuman

- 1) What did your team commit to completing during this month? (What did you promise?)
  - a) To host the fourth high impact classroom practices meeting will be held on Nov. 15.
  - b) To have a meeting of the Student Success Partnership will be held on Nov. 27 to assess Student Success Week and to discuss at-risk students.
  - c) To announce a meeting of Early Start.
- 2) What did you do and how will it help?
  - a) The fourth HIP meeting was held on Nov. 15. We have about 20 pages of suggestions generated from the four meetings held this semester.
  - b) The SSP met on Nov. 27 to assess Student Success Week activities and discuss next steps. Members of the SSP received favorable feedback regarding Picture with the President, PowerPoint Presentation, Advertising and T-shirts, and particularly about the Coffee + Faculty/Staff coupon activity. We are awaiting actual numbers of coupons used. SSW bookmarks, table tents and T-shirts are still seen on campus. The SSP would like to host a modified SSW in Spring 2013. High impact practices were discussed, and ways to disseminate the ideas such as the term "student hours". Kaia and Terry will be creating 6 - 10 PPTs featuring specific topics and ideas (e.g., how to better get to know your students) to be ready for unveiling and widespread distribution in Fall 2012. In January Ginger will request that lists of students who are at-risk (< 2.5 GPA)

and on academic probation so that these can be distributed to program chairs.

- 3) What will you accomplish next month?
  - a) An Early Start meeting will be convened on Dec. 12.

Prepared by Terry Ballman (AA) and Damien Peña (SA) 12/05/12